
     9th December 2021 

Little Windmills 
Our breakfast club is from 7:30am and 

after school club until 6:00pm. Please book 
the sessions you require via parent pay. 
To find out more, please contact the office  on 01529 

460633 or enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk 

Diary dates 
10.12.2021 PTFA Non-uniform day (donations to 
chocolate tombola)  

13.12.2021 PTFA Christmas Stalls in playground 
(weather permitting, will change to following day if 
bad weather) 

13.12.2021 R & Y1 Panto trip 

16.12.2021 Christmas Jumper Day  

16.12.2021 Outdoor Christmas Carol Service 3.30pm 

17.12.2021 Whole School Christmas lunch  

17.12.2021 Last day of term 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would be very grateful if you could take a few moments to complete our parents’ questionnaire which can be 
found by clicking on the following link: 

https://forms.office.com/r/QwAUwfbnMy 

It is based on the OFSTED format and is entirely voluntary. However, as an important part of our school 
community, your views are valued as we seek to constantly move the school forward. Thank you in anticipation 
of your participation in this data collection.  Please complete your questionnaire by the end of term.  

Could I please remind you that it is very important you report any absence to the school office as early as 
possible.   We have a duty of care to ensure that every child is accounted for every morning, and if you have 
not let us know about any absence, then we will be contacting you to find out why your child is not in school.   
It would save Mrs Kelby and Mrs Mason a lot of time and effort if you could let us know either via email or 
telephone if your child is going to be absent from school.  This can be done at any time and not just during 
school hours.  

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 
Headteacher  

PTFA Christmas stalls 

If you can spare any time on Monday 13th December to 
help with the Christmas stalls at 3.30pm, please let the 
PTFA know on ptfa@heckington.lincs.sch.uk Thank you!! 

Bottle or chocolate donations welcomed for the tombola!  

Last chance to buy a PTFA raffle ticket!  

The first draw is 13th December. Good 
Luck! 

https://www.bigptaraffle.co.uk/support/heckington-st-
andrews--school-ng34 

We are incredibly proud of the children's work, in and out of 
school and seeing the pride taken in homework really 
demonstrates the resilience and responsibility of our children. 
Thank you for your support with in and out of school learning. 
Homework is set on a Thursday and to be completed on Seesaw 
by Tuesday.  
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